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ORIGINAL: ENGLISH

LETTER DATED 27 FEBRUARY 1991 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF
IRAQ TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL#®

Upon instruction from my Government I have the honour to inform you that all
Iraqi forces have withdrawn from Kuwait the last unit of which left Kuwait at dawn
today 27 February 1991 local time. The American and other pro-aggressor forces
continued to attack our forces during their withdrawal.

I would appreciate it if Your Excellency would have this letter circulated as

a document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Abdul-Amir AL-ANBARI
Ambassador
Permanent Representative

* A similar letter addressed to the President of the Security Council is

contained in document $/22274.
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